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Pacific	Games	Review	

- Yvonne	Mullins	presented	to	the	Pacific	Games	Council	about	what	OSFO	
does	and	the	benefits	of	being	a	member	of	OSFO	

- Yvonne	Mullins	and	Ryan	Pini	also	attended	the	Sports	Committee	
meeting	at	the	Pacific	Games	in	Samoa	

- Ryan	Pini	was	re-appointed	to	the	Pacific	Games	Council	Athletes’	
Commission	

	
Communications	Update	
Since	the	appointment	of	an	Administration	&	Communications	Coordinator	–	
Laura	Macintosh	-	progress	has	advanced	on	several	of	our	communications	
projects:	
	

- New	OSFO	website	–	new	domain	name	has	been	registered,	new	website	
plan	has	been	approved	by	the	Executive	Committee	

- Monthly	communications	plan	is	being	prepared	for	OSFO	Facebook	page	
- Several	aspects	of	the	OSFO	2016-2020	Strategic	Plan	are	now	being	

addressed	by	having	someone	in	the	role	of	Administration	&	
Communications	Coordinator	

	
General	Business	

- Milton	Bradley	–	current	member	of	the	Pacific	Games	Sports	Committee	
–	was	appointed	by	the	OSFO	Executive	Committee	as	the	interim	OSFO	
Member	(one	of	two	current	vacant	positions),	a	position	which	is	to	be	
ratified	at	the	next	OSFO	General	Assembly	

- Current	OSFO	bank	balance	is	just	under	$40,000	
- 2020	OSFO	General	Assembly	is	to	be	held	in	Guam	–	dates	to	be	

confirmed	ASAP	
	
Positive	Edge	Journal	

- Edwina	Ricci	is	continuing	discussions	with	Korowa	Anglican	Girls’	School	
around	their	requirements	for	the	journal	

- In	relation	to	the	journal,	Edwina	Ricci	and	Ryan	Pini	are	discussing	what	
could	be	done	different	with	this	at	future	events	(like	the	Pacific	Games)	

- Ryan	Pini	to	discuss	with	ONOC	Athletes’	Commission	about	how	we	can	
implement	the	Positive	Edge	journal	as	part	of	the	Athlete	
Wellbeing	program	at	future	events	

	
Positive	Sports	Coaching	
This	program	is	currently	unavailable	while	a	review	of	its	format	is	being	
undertaken.	
	


